
Guidelines for working with Misty Morning Photography
following the COVID-19 pandemic of 2020.

UPDATE (December 2022)

Though in the aftermath of the COVID-19 pandemic which rocked the world and the numbers
of cases reported on a monthly/annual basis change on a regular basis, here at Misty 
Morning Photography I take it equally as serious both for my own personal health, that of my 
family and those who are Clients.

So in light that we are all getting on with returning to normal and the consideration of the 
COVID19 virus is still out there like the Flu Virus and is considered still to be a force to be 
reckoned with accordingly.  Here is what I am doing on a regular basis to ensure it continues 
to be safe to work together on a regular basis.

• When you have your 1:1 Discovery Call with Drew whether in Person or Online, I will 
look to find out if you need any special considerations

• I am currently in the process of having my fourth (4) COVID vaccination jab, along 
with my Flu Jab so this will be organized for asap when appointments are available.

• Latest Flu Jab as of 6 Dec 2022
• Latest COVID Vacination as of 10 Dec 2022 (Vaccination #4)

• I continue to care Facemasks and Hand Sanatizer which will be used as required.

• Should either yourself or I find ourselves in the situation of having Tested Positive for 
COVID or have Cold / Flu like Symptons, and still in the stage of being able to pass it 
on, please say so and we can organize the Photo Shoot to ensure we’re both keeping 
Safe and Well!

• In most Photo Shoots I can keep a minimum of 2 metres unless requiring to be closer. 
If you have a need for 2 metres social distancing please ensure you include this 
requirement during your 1:1 Discovery Call with Drew on the day.

This Guideline Sheet will be updates as required!


